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Cab Safe

Security Solutions Ltd.
PO Box 14121
Birmingham

B21 1EF

10" June 2008

Dear Mr. Ahktar

Your application for approval to install polycarbonate shields in Birmingham
licensed private hire vehicles was taken to a full meeting of the Licensing
Committee on 19" March 2008.

| am pleased to confirm that the Committee resolved to approve your
application and agreed that both the full and half shields included in your
submitted specification were suitable for installation.

Accordingly you may undertake the installation of both types in Birmingham
licensed vehicles, providing that no significant changes are made to the style
or construction of the shields.

Should you need any clarification of the Committee Decision, or have further
need to discuss this matter, then please do not hesitate to call me on my
direct number, 0121 464 8994.

Ypl{rs sincerely
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Chris Arunde
Principal Licensing Officer
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